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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Our after school clubs started this week. Please note that your child must be collected at 4pm from the main office door. We do not charge for these clubs so it is very important that your child is collected on time and also that your child attends weekly. Late pickups and non- attendance could result in another child being given your child’s place.Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
Exploring our Forest School site.
Year 1
Fantastic writing about our new character.
Year 2
Learning about morals in Christian stories through drama.
Year 3
Learning to swim.
Year 4
Singing in French.
Year 5
Moving back into our classroom.
Year 6
Science investigation using colour wheels.

Attendance Winners
Best Weekly :   98.89%    Year 4
Whole School : 94.13%
Yearly Attendance : 94.34%

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all those parents who are now successfully paying for dinner money, clubs and trips online. Note: when you log in, you need to select the option that says ‘SCHOOL MONEY PARENT LOGIN’. It is the last option on the menu. If you need any assistance, please speak to Mrs Morgan or Mrs Smith in the office.Key Events next week….
Wednesday – Y3 Pizza Hut Trip
Wednesday – Y6 Crucial Crew
Friday – Y3 Swimming
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80
For a full calendar, please see the school’s website

School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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